Road closure on Ellerbe Road

Friday, January 26, 2024

Posted by Brandon Fountain

The southbound lane of Ellerbe Road from Bentway Circle to Flournoy Lucas is temporarily closed while SWEPCO
workers replace a power pole. If you are driving in the area, please take an alternate route such as Leonard
Road from LA Highway 1 or Southern Loop from Wallace Lake Road. The road is estimated to be clear in three to
four hours.




